The Vigilance Commiittee

GCIC, Inc. 414 West Soledad Avenue, Hagatia, GU. 96910

April 29, 2020

Transmitted via Electronic Mail
communications@quam.gov; Krystal.paco@guam.qov;
eliza.dames@quam.gov

The Honorable Lourdes A. Leon Guerrero Ref: TVC 20-040
| Maga’hagan Guahan [Governor of Guam]

Office of the Governor

Ricardo J. Bordallo Governor's Complex

Adelup, Guam 96910

Subject: Demand of Public Records pursuant to the Sunshine Reform Act
Hafa Adai Governor Leon Guerrero,

It has been brought to our attention that certain boards and commissions may have convened meetings
after April 13, 2020 in violation of the Open Government Law. See 5 GCA, Chapter 8.

Pursuant to the authority granted by the Freedom of Information Act (Sunshine Reform Act of 1999), |
hereby request any and all public records that would allow boards and commissions to meet and not
comply with Sections 8103, 8107, 8108, 8109, 8110, 8114, and 8115 of Title 5 of the Guam Code
Annotated after April 13, 2020.

| hereby request that any and all documents requested herein be transmitted via electronic mail to
stayvigilantgu@gmail.com. Your assistance and consideration to this request is greatly appreciated.

Respectfully submitted,
IIsll
Michelle Armenta
President, The Vigilance Committee, Inc.

CC: Media Partners
Senators of the 35" Guam Legislature
Attorney General of Guam
Public Auditor

www.stayvigilant.org
Email: stayvigilantguam@gmail.com



April 30,2020
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL: stayvigilantgu@gmail.com

Michelle Armenta
President
The Vigilance Committee, Inc.

Dear Ms. Armenta:

[ am writing in response to your request for information dated April 29, 2020, addressed to
Governor Lou Leon Guerrero, in which you seek:

“...any and all public records that would allow boards and commissions to meet and not
comply with Sections 8103,8107, 8108, 8109, 8110, 8114, and 8115 of Title 5 of the Guam
Code Annotated after April 13, 2020.”

The public records we can provide to you are Executive Order Nos. 2020-07 and 2020-09, which can be
found online. Please advise if you would like our office to provide you electronic copies of the Executive
Orders.

Additionally, please be advised that notices of meetings are posted on the Office of the Attorney
General’s website at http://oagguam.org/govguam-meetings/

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

ela Carrera
Director of Communications
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